
         

 
 
 
To: Valuable Customers  
Date: Mar. 5th. 2015 
 
 

Subject: M8 Hexagonal Screw/Nut Upgraded 
 

东莞市协顺电子科技有限公司
Dongguan Finecables Co., Ltd.  
广东省东莞市虎门镇南面工业区B5栋 
Building B5. Nanmian Industrial Zone 
Humen Town, Dongguan City,  
China 523910 
Tel: +86 769 85191366 
Fax: +86 769 85045467 
Email: info@finecables.com 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
We are glad to inform you that our M8 connector has been upgraded into hexagonal screw/nut. 
The upgraded screw/nut makes its installment more conveniently.   
 
 
Please kindly be noted that we will apply to the M8 connector with hexagonal screw/nut 
immediately for any new projects or orders. Please find the improvement details on below 
separate pages. 
 
 
Thanks and have a great day. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Dongguan Finecables Co., Ltd   
 




